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July 10, 1980

Mr. Barry O'Neal
United States Nuclear Regulatory
Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of rtussia, Pa. 19406

Dear Mr. O'Neal:

This is in response to your telephone inquiry of July 8
regarding a violation cited in an inspection here on March 12, 1980.

Effective March 12, 1980, all technical personnel were instructed
to use syringe shields in the preparation of patient doses of millicurie
quantities at all times. In addition, new syringe shields have been
purchased and are in use.

We are sorry for the delay in notifying your office of our
compliance with Item 16. Thank you for bringing this to our attention.

Sincerel'y,

w 4. .w
Calvin R. Robinson
Assistant Administrator
Professional Services
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